
Submitter: Terry Miller  

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB429 

I oppose this bill because having to wait 72 hours to receive a gun will very likely end 

up causing a lot of people to be killed waiting for a gun. They need to protect 

themselves from some mentally ill evil individual that’s off the rails. Many people that 

find themselves in need of a gun to protect themselves do not have 72 hours to wait. 

Let’s put some common sense back into the things we do more laws will not help. 


